

The Minerva Learning Trust

The Chairman of the Trust Board, Mr Clive Bath, cordially invites you to attend the

Annual General Meeting of the Minerva Learning Trust Tuesday 26 March 2019

At the Sir John Colfox Academy, Ridgeway, Bridport, Dorset, DT6 3DT

7.00 - 8.00 pm

The evening will consist of a short formal meeting of the Members and the Trust Board followed by questions taken from the audience.

This year's meeting will highlight the achievements of the Trust since its last Annual General Meeting and its plans to continue to improve the education and opportunities for the children within our schools.

We do hope you will be able to join us for what we hope will be an interesting and informative meeting.

RSVP by Wednesday 20 March 2019 to:

Julia Brinsden
Clerk to the Board of Trustees
Minerva Learning Trust
Ridgeway
Bridport
Dorset
DT6 3DT

Tel: 01308 422291 ext. 210

Email: brinsdenj@minervalearningtrust.org.uk